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IMPORTANT DATES 

November: 

 12 Remembrance Day  
 13 PAC Meeting, @6:30 in 
 Library 
 18 Night of Lights School 
 Fundraiser, Hillside Mall 
 21 Movie Night 
 22 Early Dismissal @ 11:38 
 23 Non-Instructional Day 
 27 Popcorn Day 

 

December: 

 3 Non-Instructional Day 
 11 Popcorn Day 
 13 Christmas Concert 
 17 Pancake Day 
 19 Christmas Store School 
 Fundraiser 
 20 PAC Meeting, @6:00pm 
 location to be determined 
 21 Last day of School before 
 Winter Break 
 24 Winter Break Vacation, 
 school reopens January 7 
 

NOVEMBER 2018  
Message from the PAC Executive  
October was another very busy month as we coordinate/run the fundraising 
events for the remainder of the calendar year.   Thank you to everyone who 
came out for the Halloween Dance and to many volunteers who made this event 
possible.   The Key school fundraising events this month are:   
 
The Save Around Town Z-flyers are $20.00 and are due back November 30th.  
Each kid was sent home with 3 books.  You need to sell each book separately and 
return any books you are not selling.  
 
Get started on your Christmas gifts early, by purchasing some Purdy’s Chocolates 
through our school’s Fundraising Campaign.  Orders are due by November 23rd 
and they will be ready for pick up at the school on December 5th.  Remember you 
can send the link to family and friends! 
 https://fundraising.purdys.com/810590-55351 
 
Family Movie Night is on Wednesday November 21st.  We will be watching Hotel 
Transylvania 3, A Monster Vacation.  Doors open at 5:30, movie starts at 6:00pm.  
Grab your lawn chairs, blankets, pillows and join us for a family fun movie night. 
The PAC will be offering pre-orders for Large pizzas for only $15.  Pre-orders 
need to be ordered by the 15th and can be done through the CHOMP site.  If you 
pre-order a large pizza, we will reserve a table spot for you to enjoy your meal.  
We will also be selling pizza by the slice at the movie.  The cost is $3.00 a slice as 
well as other goodies such as fruit, chips, and treats (.50 to $1.00).   
 
Spirit Wear – We are offering an additional opportunity to order SPIRIT WEAR!  
We will have a few samples on display at the movie night.  All order must be in 
before November 30th. 
 
There is still time to purchase your Night of Lights tickets from the school for the 
Hillside Mall Christmas event, which takes place on Sunday November 18th from 
6:00- 9:30 pm.  Tickets are $5 each and 100% of the ticket revenue sales goes 
back to the Crystal View PAC.  This evening includes appetizers, entertainment, 
great in-store deals and fabulous prizes to be won, with a grand prize travel 
voucher of $4,000 to Flight Center! Even if you can't make it to the event, 
purchase a ticket and have somebody drop off your ballot for your chance to 
win.  Tickets can be purchase up to November 16th.  
 
Lastly, we are looking for volunteers to help run the Pancake Breakfast the 
morning of December 17th and Christmas Store events on December 19.  Both of 
these events are very special to the kids so let’s help make them memorable.  
Sign up by clicking the links below:  
Pancake Breakfast:  https://www.volunteersignup.org/YRP7M, and   
Christmas store: https://www.volunteersignup.org/J983A 



 

 

 


